
 

OFFICIAL 

Application for the review of a premises licence –  

White Horse Public House, 22 Pillory Street, Nantwich, CW5 5BD 

I am responding to the application for the review of a premises licence for the White Horse in Pillory 

street Nantwich, submitted by Neil Dodd on 8th September. 

Having reviewed Mr Dodd’s application and evidence it would appear that there are grounds for 

reviewing the licence, specifically in relation to the opening hours on a Sunday and weekdays 

Monday to Thursday.  

The evidence relating to public nuisance - with the land lady allegedly admitting to receiving 

complaints about noise as well as Mr Dodd’s testimony, justifies a review. In addition the disorder 

and violence reported on 7th August suggests issues in relation to the prevention of crime and 

disorder and public safety licensing objectives that further warrant the review being undertaken. 

Guy Kilminster 
Corporate Manager Health Improvement 
Public Health Team 
Cheshire East Council 


